
Rammstein - June 25, 2017

Rammstein aren't much for touring the States. They played at Madison Square Garden a few
years ago and it was one of the most awesome shows they ever performed in the U.S.... But it
was indoors, so there wasn't much of a fireworks display. Today, Rammstein announced a new
East Coast gig for 2017 and… it will be outdoors!

The band will perform at Jones Beach, in Wantagh, NY on Sunday, June 25th, 2017.

As of right now, this is the only confirmed US date from Rammstein but we've been told the
band expects to announce a limited amount of other dates soon. After all, the band is working
on new material and might have an album ready by next summer. The band began performing a
new song, "Ramm 4," a tribute to their past material at live shows this year.  
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